
Senate 

INFORMATIONAL HEARING 

Committee on Elections, Election Process Reform and Ethics 

 

The committee will hold a public hearing on the following items at the time specified 

below: 

Thursday, February 24, 2022 

9:00 AM 
411 South 

Invited speakers only 

Wisconsin Institute for Law & Liberty (WILL) 
Presentation on their December 2021 report: A Review of the 2020 Election 

The committee will only hear testimony from invited speakers. However, to give members 

of the public an opportunity to hear how their concerns may have been addressed in the 

WILL report, the Chair has asked for individuals to send her questions or comments, 

which she will compile and submit to the invited speakers. Questions and comments must 

be submitted by email to Sen.Bernier@legis.wisconsin.gov by 11:59pm on Sunday, 

February 20th in order to be considered. 

________________________ 
Senator Kathleen Bernier 

Chair 


